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Equestrian Australia Dressage Committee - 
UPDATE 

 
Meeting held on Thursday 25th May 2020  

Below is a summary of proceedings at the recent EADC meeting 
 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 
The meeting discussed a proposal from the EA Dressage Judge Committee (EADJC) in 
relation to the Tutoring and Mentoring of Judges. 
 
The Committee agreed in principal with the EADJC. To align more closely with FEI criteria, 
the use of Judge Educators for A & B Level Judges for one (1) sit-in session will be allowed.  
C Level and below Judges will remain with the current system which utilises Judge Mentors. 
Note: Judge Educators can be used but are not mandatory. 
 
The Committee continue to address the viability of holding the 2020 Australian Dressage 
championships in the current climate.  The most current statement can be found at: 
 
https://www.equestrian.org.au/news/2020-australian-dressage-championships 
 
The announcement of Officials Re-accreditation Extension to March 2022 due to COVID-19, 
affecting Dressage Judges, was happily received from the Committee who thank Amy 
McGregor, EA Pathway Admin/Officials and EADJC for their work and commitment to assist 
in enabling this.. 
 
The Committee note that the process for EA Sport Rule Reviews effective January 2021 will 
commence in July to enable the publishing of the impending changes October 1st. 
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